
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 February 2005 

2. KINGSLEA RESIDENTIAL CENTRE COMMUNITY LIAISON COMMITTEE REPRESENTATIVE 
 
 The Chairperson informed the Board that an additional member was required to represent the Council 

on the Kingslea Residential Centre Community Liaison Committee.  Don Rowlands was appointed at 
the meeting on 9 December 2004.  The Chairperson further informed the Board that following legal 
advice received, both appointments would need to be approved by the Council. 

 
 BOARD RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Council appoint Tina Lomax and Don Rowlands as Council representatives on the Kingslea 

Residential Centre Community Liaison Committee. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


